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HB 2092 directs the Higher Education Coordinating Commission to provide grants to local workforce 

development boards after allocating funds to the Oregon Youth Corps. The measure requires HECC to 

allocate no less than 20 percent of program funds to organizations that serve communities of color and 

provides for minimum wage exemption for programs that are restricted under state or federal law.  

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 2092 be amended by the –A5 amendment and be 

reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


